## Godshill Primary School

## Breakfast Club

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome from the extended schools' team, if you would like your child/children to attend breakfast club then please could you complete a google form, which is sent out to parents via email the week before, usually on a Thursday.

We understand that unforeseen circumstances can arise, so please contact Mrs Mannix, <a href="mailto:leigh.mannix@godshillprimary.co.uk">leigh.mannix@godshillprimary.co.uk</a> or, alternatively please phone the office if you need to book in.

We currently serve a selection of cereals at breakfast club, but would be open to suggestions for any alternatives.

We will also provide access to board games, drawing, table tennis, an area to read/do homework (if needed).

Breakfast club is £3.00

Please pay on line at <a href="https://www.schoolmoney.co.uk">www.schoolmoney.co.uk</a> using your password and log in details. We can re-issue these if you so wish.

Many Thanks

The Extended Schools Team.